
CHESHIRE EAST COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of a meeting of the Staffing Sub Committee 
held on Thursday, 13th December, 2012 at Spencer Suite, Congleton Town 

Hall, High Street, Congleton, CW12 1BN 
 

PRESENT 
 
Councillor H Murray (Chairman) 
 
Councillors B Moran and D Newton 

 
Officers  
Kim Ryley, Chief Executive 
Brian Reed, Democratic and Registration Services Manager 
 
8 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

 
The Chairman provided an opportunity to members of the Sub-Committee, 
and to officers, to declare any pecuniary, non-pecuniary or other interests, 
which arose from the proposed business of the meeting. 
 
No such interests were declared. 
 

9 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING  
 
RESOLVED: 
 
That the minutes of the meeting held on 24 July 2012 be deferred for 
consideration until the next meeting. 
 

10 PUBLIC SPEAKING TIME/OPEN SESSION  
 
No members of the public were present at the meeting. 
 

11 EXCLUSION OF THE PRESS AND PUBLIC  
 
Pursuant to Section 100B (2) of the Local Government Act 1972, the 
report relating to the remaining item on the agenda had been withheld 
from public circulation and deposit on the grounds that the matters may be 
determined with the public and press excluded. 
 
It was moved and seconded, pursuant to Section 100A (4) of the Local 
Government Act 1972 that the public and press be excluded from the 
remaining items of the Sub-Committee’s business on the grounds that they 
involved the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in 
Paragraphs 1 and 2 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government 
Act 1972, as amended, and that the public interest would not be served in 
publishing the information, and it was 
 



RESOLVED 
 
That the press and public be excluded from the remainder of the meeting 
for the reasons given. 
 

12 REPORT OF DESIGNATED INDEPENDENT PERSON  
 
The report of the Designated Independent Person, in respect of a review 
of the conduct of staff involved in the Council’s proposals to build a waste 
transfer station at the Lyme Green Depot, had been delivered to the 
Council.  The report had been distributed by the Chief Executive to the 
three senior officers concerned, to members of the Sub-Committee, to the 
Leader of the Council, and to the Chairman of the Staffing Committee only. 
 
All members of the Sub-Committee confirmed that they had received, read 
and understood the content of the report, and that the initial priority was to 
agree the procedure for its consideration. 
 
The Chairman briefly summarised the key elements of the report and 
explained the way in which the work of the sub-committee would be 
progressed in the light of its findings and recommendations. 
 
A further meeting of the Sub-Committee had been convened for this 
purpose, and would take place at 10.00am on Tuesday, 18th December 
2012. 
 
RESOLVED 
 
The report of the Designated Independent Person be formally received by 
the Sub-Committee and that this be considered at the meeting of the Sub-
Committee scheduled for Tuesday, 18th December 2012, which would 
begin at 10.00am. 
 
 
 
 
 

The meeting commenced at 18.45 and concluded at 19.25 
 

Councillor H Murray (Chairman) 
 

 


